
Ms. Perry’s Classroom News 
Hello to all! Hope you and your families are doing well. 

Continue to take care of yourselves and be safe!

Contact Me:
I am available for questions about the Take Home 

Assignment Packets or just simply to say hello. My email 

address is: perryl@troyschools.net and cell phone 

number is: (334) 226-0833. Looking forward to speaking 

with and hearing from you all soon!

 

 Greetings:

Calling All Students!!

CHMS REGISTRATION FORM

The 6
th
 Grade Teachers have uploaded a          

fillable registration form on Google Classroom.   

Please have your child to check his or her 

homeroom teacher’s class. Forms are also 

available for pickup at the CHMS office. Please 

note the updates below:        

                    

o There will be no Pre-AP courses for 

students to select. Instead the choices 

are Advanced or Accelerated courses.

o Advanced= Honors (All other courses 

except Math)

o Accelerated= Honors (Math Only).

Submission Deadline-MAY 1, 2020!
Student’s Weekly Assignments (Packets)

Math Pages 16-20 

Reading Pages 16-20 

Grab and Go Lunches (Days and Times)

Monday (11:00-1:00) 

Wednesday (11:00-1:00) 

Friday (11:00-1:00) 

 
April 27-May 1, 2020

                                      

Spotlighting My

“Technology Connection Challenge” 

Participants

 


